
From: Shaikh, Noorjahan - Communities On Behalf Of Planning Consultations - E&E 
Sent: 20 July 2020 15:47 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Matthew Chadwick <Matthew.Chadwick@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E  Transport SODC Minor  Subject: RE: Planning notification for 
application reference: 20/01747/F 
 

Thank you for sending us the attached application for consultation. However, this 
application is less than a hectare and will be considered as a minor application.  
 
Please forward it to the relevant officer for comments. 
 
Thank you 
Noor 
 


